
This weekend Water Polo ACT will host the inaugural Interstate Challenge at the
Australian Institute of Sport Aquatic Centre. 

The tournament which serves as a pre-courser to upcoming National State
Championships will be an important stepping stone for players preparing to represent
their state at a national level. 

ACT will have 4 teams participating across both boys and girls divisions. The ACT
Dolphins teams have been in preparation mode since April and are looking forward to
putting all their hard work into action. 

They will take on teams from Queensland and Tasmania as well as draft players from
NSW and VIC in what will be stiff opposition for the ACT teams. We acknowledge the
efforts made by Water Polo Queensland and Water Polo Tasmania staff and volunteers
to help get the competition off the ground. 

The competition will be refereed by an all WPACT referee crew, which will help aide the
referee's development at the next level.  

If you are interested in attending the draw is available on our new website HERE. 

We wish all teams the best of luck and look forward to having you here in Canberra.
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